
2024 Youth Summer Mission Project 
 

    

Our youth team is back from Colorado Springs having down good work as servants for 
Christ.  During their week-long mission in coordination with Next Step Ministries, they 
repainted the house of a 91-year-old woman, volunteered at Crossfire which is a free 
grocery store for low income families, and befriended children from a battered women’s 
shelter.  In addition to the work, the youth got the experience of living in Christian 
community as each day had a time for breakfast and lunch devotionals and every 
evening had lively worship, a video series on “Everyday Heroes,” and church group 
time.  There was also an emphasis on the awesome beauty of God’s creation through a 
hike at Crystal Lake on Pike’s Peak that had scripture reading stops along the way.  The 
same day there was time for some kayaking on the lake as well.  The next day our 
group was able to go on a river rafting trip through the beautiful Brown’s Canyon.  Our 
youth not only worked hard but also did such a good job of sharing Christ’s love and a 
servant’s heart with the staff, the community, the host church and all they came in 
contact with.   
 
Thanks for giving our youth that opportunity through your prayers, your gifts, supporting 
the Western BBQ fundraiser and a special thanks to our Catalina Foundation for the 
financial support to make it happen! 
 


